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FAMILY PICNIC                                           

Don’t Forget, we are holding a family 

picnic on our school field on Wednesday 19 

July, after KS2 Sports’ Day. It is an 

informal event where families and staff 

can get together before the end of term. 

Parents are asked to bring a picnic basket 

with food, plates and cutlery for their 

family. Mrs Pearson hopes to see as many 

families there, as it is a chance to say 

goodbye, before she leaves De Bohun. 

Parents can bring alcohol as long as it is 

A Busy Week Ahead!  

Monday 17 July Transition Morning- visit new classes 

17 July 6.00pm Year 6 Performance to parents 

18 July 2.00pm Year 6 Performance to parents 

19 July AM KS1 Sports’ Day 

19 July PM KS2 Sports’ Day 

19 July 3.30 Family Picnic on the field 

21 July 1.15 Leavers’ assembly (Y6 parents welcome) 

21 July 2pm School closes for summer 

 

Our Year 6 Performance will take place on 

Monday at 6pm and Tuesday at 2pm. 

KS1 and KS2 Sports Day 

Wednesday 9.15 KS1      1.15 KS2 

 

Parents bring your trainers! 



 

  

 

Our Reception Graduation will take place 

on Thursday at 2.30pm. 

School Meals 

Please note that the cost of a school lunch 

will rise to £2.30 in September. All children 

in Key Stage 1 and EYFS receive a free 

lunch. However, it is important that if you 

qualify for Free School Meals you should 

claim as the school receives government 

funding, to support your child’s education. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children celebrated excellent attendance this week. 

We are very proud of all the children who managed to get 

100% attendance, for the year. These children were 

rewarded with a £10 book token. 

Raffle prizes were won by children, for the weekly 100% 

attendance. 

4SE won this term’s prize for best 

attending class. They will go to 

Cuffley Camp next week. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


